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Dear Senator Hilderbrand,


I’m in favor of SB 388 with amendments made to address the following:


• limit the use of mail-in ballots to use by overseas deployed military members or by people 
that are disabled that are physically unable to vote in person


• require a mail-in ballot to be notarized

• require that signature verification shall be performed and compared to an on-file signature 

for the ballot to be valid 


Outstanding questions I have from the proposed bill which I believe needs clarification:


• Section 1(d), what constitutes proper authorization to sign for another person? How is that 
documented and how can it be enforced?


• Section 1(g), how is chain of custody tracked/documented if a person delivers their ballot to 
a county election officer by personal delivery?


